More money for freeways and freeway expansion is unconscionable in the year 2021. It directly contradicts Speaker Kotek's stated
support for greenhouse gas emission reduction and it will not solve congestion issues. This money would be better spent expanding
and improving public transit, cycling, and pedestrian options in Oregon.



